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Dear Director, 
 
It was with great sadness that I watched the recent report on the horrific treatment of 
greyhounds in the racing industry in N.S.W.  
 
I feel that current regulations allow unacceptable abuse of these beautiful animals.   
 
An industry that continues to abuse animals through the pretence of sport is barbaric and does 
not belong in 21st century civilised society.   
Surely the abuse of an animal is an illegal practice?  
An inquiry is long overdue.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
Bridget Gysbers 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Bridget Gysbers 
 


